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STEP Foundation held 

Annual Membership Meeting online 

Board Member Debbie Tangeman (left), STEP Executive Director Tory Jost 

(center), and STEP Board President Marceil Hasenkamp (right) pose together 



following the Nemaha County STEP Foundation virtual Annual Meeting. Debbie 

Tangeman served two full terms (term limit) on the STEP Board. 

  

To watch the meeting, please click here. 

  

 
Julie Bergman (left) and Caitlin Holthaus (right) of Rainbow Communications 

show off their new sign which was won during the virtual STEP Annual Meeting 

drawing. 

  

 

 

   

Honors 

  

Nick & Jeanne Holthaus Family 

  
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hTLOXB8O770


 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312 

www.nemahastep.org 

  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

https://u7272357.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kJMG3X6L44yIgXoF3JWc4WlsXdB4InG3erW9zkNSjrqgcVY2LSlWuh80cACprhP3vWc9_XGg6XRhR-2Fv8BhefBCp8GobtZFDS-2F9y3-2BvDViJX6GD2Wr0DSESj0t8hFJfSyJTugRLz9Iu15lMSW7gy3VpaGw-2B0pyRozxHABLvEkozDqDbn8NLbrH-2FEmrJxLD-2BRRP9LFNe2UTx-2FzlXMTG8dPNcyLadF5kPmqCQcH8f43uinzGmTICkmjzPaklWwRdcOX-2FVTg-2BXmwgHvwgO2Ycw-2Be5fyX7tCLTNtt6IjlraizBYDp0fqYetiRTnY99jNRhx3NqRFBj

